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An Education and awareness 

program designed to familiarize 

young children, their parents and 

caregivers with school buses, and 

school bus safety. 

STOPR encourages you to participate 

by bringing your 

kindergarten/elementary aged 

children to our First-Time Rider 

Safety Program. Each safety session 

is one hour long.  

A bus ride, on board instruction and 

a safety video are all part of this 

informative and fun safety program.  

Sessions start at 9:00 am and run 

every 30 minutes until 12:00 noon on 

Sat Aug 24, 2024 at selected school 

locations listed on the following 

chart. 

 

Check out our website at 

www.stopr.ca for more important 

student safety information. 

 

 

First-Time Rider Safety Program 

Saturday August 24, 2024 
 

 

 

REGION LOCATION SAVE THE DATE 

East Mississauga Location to be advised 
 
 

Sat August 24, 2024 

Central Mississauga Location to be advised 
 
 

Sat August 24, 2024 

West Mississauga Location to be advised 
 
 

Sat August 24, 2024 

Brampton Location to be advised 
 
 

Sat August 24, 2024 

Caledon/Dufferin Location to be advised 
 
 

Sat August 24, 2024 

  

Parents can book their First-Time Rider Safety 
session through our online booking portal at: 
www.stopr.ca  

 

The online booking portal opens June 24, 2024 
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